
MEMBERSHIP	MEETING	MINUTES	–	March	7,	2024

OREGON	REGION	CLASSIC	CAR	CLUB	OF	AMERICA


PACKARDS	OF	OREGON


Members	and	guests	present:	John	&	Margy	Imlay,	Howard	Freedman	&	Tamara	Krajeski,	Bill	Jabs,	Joe	Munsch,	Bob	
Earls,	John	&	Georgia	Mitchell,	Bob	&	Frankie	Douglas,	Larry	&	Pat	Cox,	Paul	&	Sharon	Lawson.	Thomas	Taylor,	Matt	
Hackney


The	meeting	was	called	to	order	early.	


Secretary’s	Report:	A	motion	was	passed	to	dispense	with	the	reading	of	the	minutes	from	the	last	meeting.


Treasurer’s	Report:	Treasurer’s	report	for	both	clubs	was	delivered	by	Howard	Freedman.


Sunshine	Report:	

- Larry	reported	that	he	was	not	aware	of	anyone	under	the	weather.

- John	reported	that	Tim	Stuart	was	doing	better.


Activities/Tours	Report:	

- Howard	indicated	that	we	had	16	people	signed	up	for	the	upcoming	tech	session	on	the	16th.			Larry	said	he	was	

looking	forward	to	it	and	briefly	discussed	the	plan.

- Bob	&	Bob	talked	about	the	April	tour	to	the	Oregon	Coast.		Details	include	a	visit	to	the	Tillamook	Cheese	

Factory	and	the	Air	Museum	along	with	a	90-minute	train	ride	to	Rockaway.		

- Joe	talked	about	the	Western	Regions	Packard	Tour	planned	for	May	put	on	by	Earl	C.	Anthony	Region.		Signups	

have	been	disappointing.		

- Howard	indicated	that	the	Beaverton	location	for	the	Ladies	Tea	planned	for	May	18th	has	been	unresponsive,	so	

we	may	have	to	find	another	location.		He	said	there’s	a	place	on	Lower	Boones	Ferry	that	may	work.		Matt	said	
to	let	him	know	because	there’s	a	place	in	Hillsboro	that	might	work	as	well.


- Howard	mentioned	for	the	September	tour	that	the	organization	running	the	Crater	Lake	Lodge,	Aramark,	has	
been	replaced	and	the	new	company	will	be	honoring	all	reservations.		


Membership	Report:		 


Webmaster	Report:

- Nothing	to	report


Publications	Report:	

- The	publications	are	in	the	hands	of	Mr.	Petrosino	at	this	time	and	should	be	arriving	soon.		


Old	Business:		

- No	News


New	Business:	

- Howard	noted	that	he	had	sold	his	’37	Caddy,	but	that	the	fuel	pump	was	being	rebuilt	and	has	been	in	the	

hands	of	the	shop	for	way	too	long.		He	will	supply	another	one.		

- Matt	reported	that	Teddy	Charvet’s	car	had	been	stolen	but	recovered	quickly	and	undamaged	as	a	result	of	the	

car	having	an	Apple	tag!


Program:	

- Tamera	arranged	a	video	showing	how	an	Amazon	Distribution	Center	works.		Interesting!		


The	meeting	was	adjourned	at	8:00	pm-ish.	


